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COPY.

Copy of a letter received from the Grimsby Surveyors
' on the 19th May 1923.
18th May 1923.
erence
H.
, Dear 8ir,
: of the 16th instant respecting the list of vessels belonging

4

] , In reply te the inquiry contained in your letter
{Il to the Grimsby Seine Fishing Ce. Ltd. we beg to staute that
% we have been informed by the Owners that the names of these
vessels have been changed as follows:-

"FOUNTAIN" now named "WHITENIGHT"

Y SWELL" e T "SILVERNIGHT"

tLopY 5 ’ "GREYNIGHT"

No information can be obtained fromthe Owners with reference

to the late names of the "GREY DAWN" and "GOLDEN DAWN'" but
we are informed that lessrs. H.E.Moss & Ce, 43 St Marys Axe,
) London, from whom the vessels were bought, will be able te

give this infermation.

We are, Dear 8ir,
Yours faithfully,
+ The Surveyors.

The Secretary,

LONDON «
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